
Subject: Re: SysInfo 
Posted by koldo on Sun, 17 Dec 2017 08:35:50 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Klugier

Thank you for your review.

Normally in code that has been programed years ago, after finding that something is not
interesting, I usually comment this out for a while instead of removing it just if I realize after that it
was interesting.

I am not used with the "auto" type. I think it hides the real type "for good and for evil". I mean, you
require a little more effort to put DWORD instead of auto, but when you are reviewing the code,
you cannot see the hidden details at a glance with an auto. Even in this case I prefer to put
DWORD instead of an int.

About spaces instead of tabs, it is probably because of my editor does not distingish spaces and
tabs (and if yes, I would disabled this feature). I do prefer tabs, but I do not thing this is interesting.
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